
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
Are you a health care worker who was impacted by Bill 29?

On June 8, 2007 the Supreme Court of Canada struck down key  
sections of Bill 29 – B.C.’s Health and Social Services Delivery  
Improvement Act.

Talks between government and the Health Employers Association 
of B.C. (HEABC) – and health unions – are now underway, and are 
expected to continue into December.

If you are a health care worker who was affected by Bill 29 – through 
layoff or bumping – please come to one of the following meetings to 
learn more about the Court’s decision, how the process is unfolding, 
and how we can best represent you in discussions with government.

•
VANCOUVER’S LOWER MAINLAND

Date: 	 Thursday, October 25
Time: 	 1:00 pm OR 4:00 pm OR 7:00 pm
Place:	 HEU Provincial Office, 5000 North Fraser Way (Burnaby)

VICTORIA

Date: 	 Wednesday, October 24
Time: 	 1:00 pm OR 7:00 pm
Place:	 CAW Hall, 200-661 Burnside East (Victoria)

www.heu.org


